
 

 

 

April 19, 2016 

 

 

Support for Relief Efforts to the Kumamoto Earthquake 

 

ONO PHARMACEUTICAL CO., LTD. (Osaka, Japan; President, Representative 

Director and CEO: Gyo Sagara, “ONO”) would like to express our deepest sympathy to 

all the victims in the 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake which has occurred since April 14, 

2016. 

 

ONO has decided to make a donation of ¥10 million through the Japanese Red Cross 

to support victims and to assist in reconstruction efforts. 

 

ONO hopes the earliest recovery in the areas affected by the earthquake. 

 

 

 

Contact 

ONO PHARMACEUTICAL CO., LTD. 

Corporate Communications 

public_relations@ono.co.jp 

 

 

 

 

 


